
Upcoming dates 

for your diary 

 

6th March—YR 

Heights, Weights & 

Hearing checks 

7th March—Parents 

day and evening 

17th March—Y1 and Y2 

Pirate Day (see over 

page) 

17th March—

Trailblazers 

22nd March—Class 

Photographs 

23rd March—Music 

Concert 

Heckington St Andrew’s C of E Primary School 

Newsletter 

3rd March 2017 

Dear Parents, 

              Another week has passed, full of exciting learning. The Y1 and Y2        

children had a fantastic learning visit to The Deep while Reception and Y3 looked 

after their new chicks; all the chicks have been given homes in the village so we 

will know how they are getting along as they grow. Thank you to everyone that 

volunteered to home them.  

We are looking forward to sharing your children’s learning next week at parent’s 

open day and evening. Appointments for consultation times have been almost  

completely filled so if you have still not signed up pop into, phone or email the  

Office for a slot. 

H Brewster 

Inspire, Explore, Nurture, Succeed 

Messages or reminders from…….. 

Reception—No special messages this week. 

Year 1 and Year 2—Thank you to all the helpers on our trip to The Deep and well 
done to all the children; you were brilliantly behaved! 

Year 3—Well done to all the children that helped to look after the chicks this 
week. 

Year 4—No special messages this week. 

Year 5 and 6— No special messages this week. 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids 

Vouchers 

We have a collection point in the 

office if you have any vouchers 

you would like to  

donate to the school. Thank you. 

Please remember we are a nut 

free school so any items sent into 

school must not contain nuts or 

derivatives. 

FARM KITCHEN 

DEADLINE CHANGE 

The Farm Kitchen have made the  

decision to change the ordering  

deadline to 3pm on the preceding 

Tuesday; this had previously been 

midnight. The change will take place 

from Tuesday 21st February. This is 

to ensure there is full office         

customer service support for any  

parents that require assistance up to 

the time of the orders closing. 

Please could we have donations of clean and dried plastic 

bottletops, and labels that have the red tractor logo on 

for a Carbon Ambassadors project.  

Thank you, from the Carbon Ambassadors and 

Miss Coggins. 

Young Voices 
DVDs of the concerts are now 
available to purchase online—

simply go to               
youngvoices.co.uk              

and click BUY DVDS. 
 

Rehearsals for our March  
Music Concert are on       

March 15th and March 22nd 

3.30pm—4.30pm. 

http://youngvoices.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c865aa6de1d2a4b9e23e33237&id=07e8c6268d&e=015eaa13fe


PTFA Dates 

 
Monday 20th—Friday 24th March, Mother’s Day Pop-Up Shop. 

We will be selling wrapped Mother’s Day gifts in the Hall at first break all week. The selection of 

gifts will be on show so the children can chose which they would like to buy, then they will be given 

a wrapped gift of their choice. Each gift costs £2.50; money should be sent in a sealed envelope 

labelled with their name and year group. Please hand envelopes in to class teachers so that admin 

can be done before the shop opens. 

 

Thursday 30th March—Disco     

Rec and KS1: 6pm—7pm 

KS2: 7.15pm—8.30pm 

£2.50 per child, on the door, includes entry, a packet of sweets, a glowstick and unlimited water or 

squash. 

 

Thursday 27th April, Fashion Show, 7.15pm 

By popular demand we have arranged another fashion show for over 16's. Tickets are £5, including 

a drink, and can be purchased from a PTFA member.  There will be opportunity to purchase branded 

Spring /Summer wear at discount prices.   

If you have a raffle prize that you can donate, for the evening, they would be gratefully received 

by the PTFA (please drop them into the office). Tickets are available for purchase from Keri King, 

Katie Cotton, Jen Brockway, Philippa Blackbourn, Clare Clayton, Emma Giles and Siobhan Lloyd in 

the playground, or the school office also have a small stock of tickets. 

We are delighted that our new PTFA funded outdoor 

equipment will be installed next week by Newby    

Leisure. 
 

Congratulations to Miss Temperton, who won a World 

Book Day competition run by Newby Leisure this 

week. She was lucky enough to win a set of real   

mini-bricks which can be used for role play,           

numerical play and construction play.  

 

 

Y1 and Y2 Pirate Day 
Friday 17th March. 

 

There’s going to be a Pirate Takeover! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will be using our perseverance, brains 

and survival skills to outwit the Pirate   

Captain when he takes over our voyage! 

If you would like to, please send your child 

in pirate costume for our adventure day. 

 


